
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of October 2 - 6, 2017 

 

 

 

 The first bi-weekly construction meeting was held on Tuesday, October 3 between the 

Town of Holliston, the engineering design consultant (McMahon Associates), and the 

contractor (Lorusso Corporation) to discuss the construction schedule.  

 The contractor is continuing to prepare and submit shop drawings for particular 

construction items to ensure conformance with the project specifications, prior to order.  

These are being reviewed by the project design consultant.  

 The Town has hired the firm Tetra-Tech to serve as the Town’s third party Clerk-of-the –

Works during construction of this project. 

 

 At this time the contractor’s preliminary construction schedule calls for work to begin on 

or about Tuesday, October 10 with some temporary construction signage installation.  

Work involving installation of conduit within the brick banding area of the existing 

sidewalks could begin as soon as Thursday, October 12. 

 Conduit work within the brick banding will require some temporary sidewalk width 

restrictions, and localized parking restrictions on Washington Street.  Access to 

businesses will be maintained at all times. 


